
Parent Phone Message – Sunday, January 29, 2017 

William G. Enloe Magnet High School 

 

Good Afternoon Parents, 

This is Dr. Chavis, the Proud Principal of the William G. Enloe Magnet High School calling with your 

weekly updates. 

Report Cards:  Scholars will receive their second quarter report card on Friday, February 3.  Please be 

sure to review their grades and contact teachers if you have questions and concerns. 

Coming Home:  This week, we are celebrating our annual Coming Home week.  Coming Home allows 

for our scholars to show their Eagle spirit throughout the week.  The theme for each spirit day is as 

follows: 

Monday - PJ Day 

Tuesday - Mathlete vs. Athlete Day 

Wednesday - America Day 

Thursday - Monochromatic Day 

Friday - Green and Gold Day 
 

Be mindful that students MUST adhere to the WCPSS Dress Code Policy.  If their dress is 

inappropriate, then they will be subject to appropriate consequences.  How students adhere to 

dress code policy will inform the school’s leadership team whether or not we continue with such 

initiatives. 

 

There will be a pep-rally will be help after school on Friday in the West Gym. 

 

Enloe Women's Basketball will begin at 5:30 pm in the west gym, followed by the men at 7:00 

pm. PLEASE come out and cheer on the EAGLES! 
 

Please continue to follow us on Facebook and on Twitter using the handle @EnloeMagnetHS.  There you 

will find updates on performances, athletic games and other events. 

Thank you for your attention to these announcements. 

#WeAreEnloe 

  


